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Ordinance Authorizing Acceptance of Grant Award

Animal Care Services Department
Director Kathleen Chapa
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On December 19, 2024, the City of Corpus Christi was awarded a 
grant from the American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to 
Animals totaling $94,634.00 to replace a split system air 
conditioning unit for the cattery building and to repair all 
damaged kennel partitions in two of the five kennel buildings. 

The fiscal impact is $14,192.00 and funding will be appropriated 
in grant activity 870114L.

Background Information



3

Community Impact

Installing these improvements will promote better health and 
behavior among the animals at the Corpus Christi Animal Care 
Services Department. The added shade and air conditioning will 
create a more comfortable environment, encouraging visitors to 
stay longer and interact with the animals. The improved 
atmosphere will lead to increased adoptions and positive animal 
outcomes. 

Background Information
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Questions?
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